
Newsletter 14.9.2018 

 Ruby News 

The children have had a first fantastic week in school! They have been exploring inside and 

outside playing with the sand, role play, mud kitchen, play dough, drawing, writing and 

more! I hope they have told you all about it!  

 

Some of the children had an exciting time on a bug hunt looking at their colours and legs! 

Many children wrote down what they saw and drew pictures.  

   

We had our first experience of PE, hopping and jumping to the music! Some of us found it a 

bit of a challenge to do up buttons so keep practising.  

Please remember your child needs a coat everyday as we go outside in all weathers.  

Part-time arrangements 

Week 3 
 
w.c 
17.09.18 
 

Ruby class are at school from 9am until 11:30.  
 
They will come in through the small playground reached to the left of the 
school through the black gate.  
Pick up will be in the small playground. 
 

Week 4 
 
w.c. 
24.09.18 

Morning with lunch.  
Pick up in the small playground.  

Thursday 27.9.2018 9am  

Come along to see some pictures of our first two weeks. We will talk about how you can 

support your child at this stage of the year. 

(If you know you are unable to come, please let me know now.) 

Miss Tyler                  


